SCA meeting 10/1/08
1.  Old IGs
a. Customers (or used purchasers) don’t like to hear “we don’t support old IGs”

b. Ways in which we do support customers with old IGs:

i. Offer repurchase discount

ii. Keep last year’s curriculum updates on our website

iii. Explain benefits of using most current edition

c. Can also be proactive and mention activity sheets to new customers who plan to reuse
d. Request to add info to website and/or catalog to alert customers that activity sheets may not match earlier IGs                                
2. Website changes

a. Done

i. Mark individual items customer has purchased before – currently with an open book, icon may change

ii. Indicate items that are duplicated in cart (to avoid unnecessary returns)
iii. Wishlist feature

b. Almost done

i. Save for later cart

ii. Prevent double quantities before purchase – ‘please take a moment to double check your order to avoid unwanted extras’, then continue with checkout

iii. Customers will be able to update their own password

c. Future changes

i. Update shipping/billing address on one page

ii. Single page check out

iii. Change SCOPS to ‘cart’

3. Call Volume

a. Down quite a bit

b. Residual effect of Sonlight Touch?  We’re proactively contacting customers and answering questions.
c. In October we start getting those who are frustrated, though SLT may help divert some of these too.

4. Quick replies to emails

a. Knowledge based answers in FP are not all accurate; be sure to read carefully before using (if you notice an inaccuracy, let Rhonda know)

b. Can add your own private quick responses under My Preferences

5. Skype

a. Will need to be renewed

b. Repurchase subscription (one year - $29.50) and bill Sonlight on invoice

6. Sonlight Touch

a. Notes 

i. Very helpful to next advisors

ii. Can leave update notes just as you do in FP

iii. Also add contact info changes to notes (if customer goes by nickname, dad is teacher, dad ordered but mom’s name not included, etc.)

b. Glitches

i. There still may be some glitches in system

ii. If you notice something unusual, please let Rhonda know

Next meeting October 15, 2008

